From:
Sent:
То:
Subject:

Paine, Carli Monday, June 03, 2019 5:53 PM Hunter, Mari E; Shahamiri, James Re: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting

Can you provide me with something a little more specific in terms of what we want them to do? I'm not clear on what my response should be.

On Jun 3, 2019, at 5:30 PM, Hunter, Mari E <<u>Mari.Hunter@sfmta.com</u>> wrote:

The most important factor is a solid foundation in which to secure poles for signage and meter posts/bases—so it's okay that there are trees in the 3' zone but can't be pavers on top of dirt between trees and it would be good to review in the detailed design phase to confirm the location and spacing of any of the trees does not pose a problem

~Mari

From: Paine, Carli
Sent: Monday, June 03, 2019 5:09 PM
To: Shahamiri, James <<u>James.Shahamiri@sfmta.com</u>>; Henderson, Tony <<u>Tony.Henderson@sfmta.com</u>>; Jefferis, Richard Scott <<u>Scott.Jefferis@sfmta.com</u>>; Hunter, Mari E <<u>Mari.Hunter@sfmta.com</u>>; Sallaberry, Mike <<u>Mike.Sallaberry@sfmta.com</u>>;
Subject: FW: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting

Hi all,

If one of you (James? Mari?) can provide me with a response to their question in response to meters/poles, you can all skip this meeting on Weds!

Here is our comment and their response:

City needs continuous 3' concrete clearance from curb for meters/signage, etc. Adding more concrete at the curb will not allow for required street tree planting beds and throughway widths are already minimal. There is not enough space in the ROW to accommodate this. Suggest coordinating street signs and meters at detailed street design phase.

My sense is that putting off the signs/meters until later won't actually solve for the problem that they are flagging with our comment- it just pushes off resolution. What can we suggest instead?

Carli Paine Manager, Land Use Development and Transportation Integration Sustainable Streets Division

<image001.png>

Office 415.646.2502 Mobile 415.837.3793

San Francisco Municipal Transportation Agency 1 South Van Ness Avenue, 7th floor San Francisco, CA 94103

From: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) <<u>leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org</u>>

Sent: Monday, June 3, 2019 4:52 PM

To: Brian Scott <<u>BScott@BKF.com</u>>; Adams, Derek (PUC) <<u>DSAdams@sfwater.org</u>>; 'Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com' <<u>Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com</u>>; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC) <<u>seungven.hong@sfgov.org</u>>; Shaw, Jeremy (CPC) <<u>jeremy.shaw@sfgov.org</u>>; Peter Waller <<u>pwaller@pyatok.com</u>>; Karen Murray <<u>karen@vmwp.com</u>>; Storrs, Bruce (DPW) <<u>Bruce.Storrs@sfdpw.org</u>>; Kearstin Dischinger <<u>kdischinger@bridgehousing.com</u>>; Patt, Mike (FIR) <<u>mike.patt@sfgov.org</u>>; Banks, Ernie (DPW) <<u>Ernie.Banks@sfdpw.org</u>>; Nora Collins <<u>Nora_Collins@avalonbay.com</u>>; Kwong, John (DPW) <<u>John.Kwong@sfdpw.org</u>>; Paine, Carli <<u>Carli_Paine@sfmta.com</u>>; Shahamiri, James <<u>James.Shahamiri@sfmta.com</u>>; Henderson, Tony <<u>Tony.Henderson@sfmta.com</u>>; Jefferis, Richard Scott <<u>Scott.Jefferis@sfmta.com</u>>; Hunter, Mari E <<u>Mari.Hunter@sfmta.com</u>>; Sallaberry, Mike <<u>Mike.Sallaberry@sffmta.com</u>>; Fisher, Lisa (CPC) <<u>lisa.fisher@sfgov.org</u>>; Moy, Barbara (DPW) <<u>Javier.Rivera@sfdpw.org</u>>; Petrick, Molly (PUC) <<u>MPetrick@sfwater.org</u>>; Rivera, Javier (DPW) <<u>Javier.Rivera@sfdpw.org</u>>; Andrawes, Kamal (FIR) <<u>kamal.andrawes@sfgov.org</u>>; Pena, Iowayna (ECN) <<u>iowayna.pena@sfgov.org</u>> **Subject:** RE: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting

Hello all,

This is a reminder that we're having a monthly Balboa Infrastructure meeting this Wednesday at 11am at the PUC building (details below). BKF has been reviewing all the City comments on the latest MIP draft and would like to discuss a number of them in order to get clarification. Please review the agenda attached to see if your subject area is included.

Thanks, Leigh

-----Original Appointment-----From: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN) Sent: Monday, December 10, 2018 11:50 AM To: Lutenski, Leigh (ECN); Brian Scott; Adams, Derek (PUC); 'Joe_Kirchofer@avalonbay.com</u>'; Hong, Seung Yen (CPC); Shaw, Jeremy (CPC); Peter Waller; Karen Murray; Storrs, Bruce (DPW); Kearstin Dischinger; Patt, Mike (FIR); Banks, Ernie (DPW); Nora Collins; Kwong, John (DPW); Paine, Carli (MTA); Shahamiri, James (MTA); Henderson, Tony (MTA); Jefferis, Richard (MTA); Hunter, Mari (MTA); Sallaberry, Mike (MTA); Fisher, Lisa (CPC); Moy, Barbara (DPW); Petrick, Molly (PUC); Rivera, Javier (DPW); Andrawes, Kamal (FIR); Iowayna Pena (ECN) (iowayna.pena@sfgov.org) Cc: VMWP Out of office; Nickolopoulos, Sheila (CPC) Subject: Balboa Reservoir Monthly Infrastructure Meeting When: Wednesday, June 05, 2019 11:00 AM-12:30 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). Where: SFPUC, 525 Golden Gate Ave, 2nd Floor, O'Shaughnessy Conference Room (C)

Hi all – I'm shifting these meetings later by 30 minutes to accommodate some schedule changes. Thanks for your flexibility.

-----Leigh Lutenski

Project Manager, Joint Development Office of Economic and Workforce Development San Francisco City Hall, Room 448 Direct: 415-554-6679 Email: <u>leigh.lutenski@sfgov.org</u>